Holdindford FFA Alumni
10th Annual Tractor Drive

The Holdingford FFA Alumni will be having it's 10th Annual Tractor Drive and Blessing.

Date: July 13, 2024

Cost: $5

Registration begins at 9:00 am and tractors will be blessed at about 9:45 am with the drive
starting at 10:00 am from the Holdingford High School parking lot. The drive is approximately
14 miles round trip and lunch will be provided at the end of the drive. All drivers must either
have a valid driver’s license or have a signed approval from parents or legal guardian. All
tractors old and new are welcome.

Drivers must:

Carry own liability insurance

Have a SMV sign on back of the tractor. You will have to purchase it.

Duals will be allowed

Be at least 15 years old

Not be trailering any equipment

Not have any riders unless tractor has a cab.

Have an awesome time enjoying the scenic, leisurely drive through the Holdingford area.
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